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Keeping in touch 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As you will appreciate, we are in challenging times but we want to ensure that we are doing all we 
can to support our students and families. Following on from Local Authority guidance, we wanted to 
let you know that we will be remaining in supportive contact with you during the school closure. 
 
During our period of closure, we will be ‘checking in’ regularly with families, where a staff member 
will call you at home to maintain contact.  
 
If you have any concerns or wish to discuss anything, please know that class teachers and senior 
leaders are available during school hours via Dojo.  
 
Please take care during these uncertain times. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss N Fowles  

 
 
 

 
Headteacher 
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